

News from the THOMAS F. HOLGATE LIBRARY September 2011 Vol. 3 Is. 1

Welcome Back From Your Friends @ The Holgate Library



Dr. Linda Beatrice Brown

This fall, the Holgate Library is celebrating the works of Dr. Linda B. Brown. She is a poet and has been guest lecturer at many schools, colleges and in different cities throughout the state of North Carolina. She has poetry in anthologies and magazines such as The Black Scholar, Ebony Junior, and the children's magazine, Cricket. Dr. Brown's non-fiction includes "The Long Walk", a History of the Presidency of Willa B. Player at Bennett College and the novel "Black Angels", which was the "Okra" pick for the 2009 annual conference of the South Carolina Independent Booksellers and was named Best Books of 2009 by the Chicago Public Libraries.

Visit the library's Faculty Publication display by the circulation desk and on our website to read more about Dr. Brown.

Kiosk Display



Check-out our kiosk display near the circulation desk to find out what is new in the library.

Grad School or Bust Workshops

Get Ready For Grad School!

Thinking about applying to graduate or professional school? If so, the library will be hosting a series of workshops titled *Grad School or Bust*. These workshops will be 1-hour in length and dedicated to aiding your in preparing for graduate school.

Copy & Paste this link to see dates, times and location of the workshops.

http://library.bennett.edu/home/classes-and-workshops/grad-school-or-bust

SEE YOU THERE!!

Drop-In Workshops

The library is hosting the following drop-in workshops during September . All students, faculty, and staff are welcome to attend!

Wed, 14th - Library Orientation

Mon, 19th, - Resume Writing Workshop

Wed, 28th - Library Orientation

BANNED BOOK WEEK

Sept. 26 - Oct. 1

Do you have a BANNED BOOK that you would like to read ALOUD?

Come to the library and <u>SIGN-UP</u> to read your favorite BANNED BOOK!!

CENSORSHIP = SLAVERY

A Readout of CHALLENGED and BANNED Books by and about African Americans

> Join Us on the Front Steps of the Thomas F. Holgate Library Bennett College

Free Food and Prizes! 11:00am – 1:00pm September 26, 2011

Sponsored by: The Freedom to Read Foundation,
Office of Intellectual Freedom,
American Library Association